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Feedback on the alternative methods proposed 
at Stakeholder Meeting Other comments or feedback

Gilbert supports the comments submitted by 
AMWUA on the presented alternatives and 
supports up to a 20% pro-rata distribution. 

We would like to better understand the wet water recovery options and what 
infrastructure investments are needed to provide wet water distribution. Gilbert would 
like to see wet water recovery occur from TDRP, however we recognize that it will take 
a large investment in well, and likely treatment, infrastructure to access this supply. 
Under all potential distribution methods, the cost for investing in wet water recovery 
from TDRP should be evaluated to show how the available years of firming affects the 
useful life and operation of TDRP. 

The outcome of this discussion on the firming policy may need to be revisited once the 
post-2026 Colorado River operations are determined. However, Gilbert supports 
establishing a planning framework and a maximum distribution percent so that we 
know the minimum number of years that firming will be available. 
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